
 
 
 
 
         
August 2, 2023 
 
By email (ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov) 
 
Chairman Daniel C. Goldner 
NH Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
RE: The Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. – DW 20-117 
 Status of Commission’s Decision on Karen Steele’s Motion for Rehearing of Order No.  

26,809.  
 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
 I am writing on behalf of The Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. for an updated status 
for the Commission’s consideration of Ms. Steele’s motion for rehearing of Order No. 26,809. As 
you know Order No. 26,809 is dated April 28, 2023, and approved settlement of Step I adjustment 
to the company’s permanent rates. The Commission suspended Order No. 26,809 by Order No. 
26,846 dated June 14, 2023, and extended the suspension of Order No. 26,809 by Procedural Order 
dated June 30, 2023, in which it expected to issue its order on the motion for rehearing no later 
than mid-July. As of this writing, the motion remains pending consideration.  
 
 Thank you for your time and consideration.  
 
  
      Very truly yours, 
 
      /s/ Anthony S. Augeri 
 
      Anthony S. Augeri 
      General Counsel 
      Email: aaugeri@lewisbuilders.com  
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